
Goal Zero Shifts 49 Money Raised for Charity $24,500OVERALL EVENT PROGRESS 40.3%

Weekly Safety Topic - May is Motorcycle Safety Awareness Month. 

As the weather gets warmer, the number of those driving motorcycles will increase, and with 
that, all drivers on the road must be more aware of 
their surroundings to prevent accidents.

NO HARM (Site)

FAC 21-Apr-23 Worker strained leg when stepping onto a rig mat

FAC 25-Apr-23
Worker struck in face by retractable lanyard when it 
released from getting caught

FAC 26-Apr-23 Worker using cold cutter felt pain in shoulder

FAC 27-Apr-23 Worker over-extended leg stepping over scaffold rail

TURNAROUND STATS LAST 24 HRS OVERALL

No Treatment Case 4 11

Occupational Illness 0 1

First Aid 2 6

Medical Aid 0 0

Recordable 0 0

Life-Saving Rule Violation 0 4

Near Miss 0 1

Motor Vehicle Incident 0 4

Dropped Object 0 0

Hi Potential Incident 0 0

SIF 0 0

Env (Other/Spill) 0 3

LOPC (<100kg) 0 0

LOPC (>100kg) 0 0

Environmental Non-Comp. 0 0



The UPGS 2023 TA has a Leadership Team that are making a difference! 
You can see a level of Comradery, Trust, and Fun that have affected how 
every other level in the TA are interacting. You go into the units, and you see 
diverse groups - multiple trades, ops, leads - and they are working together, 
having fun, and caring about each other. Sounds like a formula for Success!!

The UPGS 2023 TA night shift Leadership Team heard concerns regarding 
housekeeping and stop the drop issues and stepped up to help positively 
change the direction of the ship. Their messaging to their teams and constant 
support of safety in a testament to the strength of their leadership. 
Thank you for your consistent and unwavering dedication to Goal Zero!

“I would like to nominate the Night Shift
Compass Cleaning crew at West Park 
South for the great attitude and superb 
job they are doing to keep everything 
clean in the trailers. They are friendly and 
have a positive attitude throughout the 
night.”

Thanks for taking care of everyone and
for your Awesome Attitudes!

A very big Thank You to the 
Rainbow Society Reps who 
came and inspired many of our 
TA Folks to work safely.
Also, Thank You to the folks 
who presented on behalf of 
the Rainbow Society to the TA 
folks who couldn’t be in the 
bubbles or who were on 
nights!
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Tilted clamp shoe – locked support

Original design of locked support
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